
 
 

          29th September 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 3 & 4 Residential Visit – Cross Lanes Years 3 & 4 

 

I am very pleased to be able to offer your child an opportunity to attend a 3-day residential visit to 

Cross Lanes in Wrexham. 

   

The children will spend 3 days (2 nights) at the centre from Monday 17th April to Wednesday 19th 

April 2023 taking part in a range of activities, both indoor and outdoor.  We are combining the two 

years to be more cost effective.  We will have a two year rolling programme so the Year 3 class will 

go to a different centre when they are in Year 4. 

 

The cost of the visit will be £250.87 for the centre including meals, activities and accommodation, 

and transport.   

 

We will need a non-refundable deposit of £50.87 before 30th November to secure the 

booking.  Please pay the deposit via ParentPay. 

 

For families who receive Pupil Premium, the total cost will be £50.87, also payable before 30th 

November 2022.  If any families have concerns regarding payment, please speak to the office 

staff. 

 

Please complete the slip below to let us know whether or not your child will be going, we would 

appreciate all forms back by 21st October.   

 

We will have a meeting nearer the time to fully explain all the details of the trip. 

Thank you very much.  

 

Mrs S Williams 

Head Teacher 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Cross Lanes Residential Trip 17th -19th April 2023 

 

Child’s name________________________  year group___________ 

Will be attending the Residential visit _________ 

 

Will not be attending the Residential visit _________ 

 

Signed __________________ Parent/Carer signature ________________ Parent/Carer name 

 



 
 


